
COVID-19
RESTRICTIONS 

STAY HOME STAY HOME 

GROCERY

LEAVE ONLY FOR 

EDUCATION/WORK
- IF NECESSARY

MEDICAL EXERCISE

COVID-19 Hotline  (24-hour service)  1800 675 398
Call the COVID 19 Hotline for emergency assistance including; care 

and food packages, medical assistance and any heath, testing, 
or other information regarding COVID 19.

From 11:59pm on 13 September 2020, 
some restrictions will begin to ease across Victoria. 

Metropolitan Melbourne will begin The First Step.

Regional Victoria, including Mitchell Shire will begin the The Second Step. 

For more information on the roadmap to reopening visit 
www.vic.gov.au/coronavirus-covid-19-restrictions-roadmaps

For more information, visit vacca.org/covid-19-support  

STAY IN TOUCH 
WITH YOUR VACCA 

WORKER, FAMILY AND 
FRIENDS BY PHONE 

AND ONLINE.
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